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Catholic school students celebrate SACE results 
 

Catholic Education South Australia has congratulated the “Class of 2019” on their outstanding 

SACE results.  3,455 Catholic school graduates from across 34 Catholic Schools have obtained 

their SACE.  

 

“This year’s student cohort can be justifiably proud of their achievements,” said Dr Neil McGoran, 

Director of Catholic Education SA. 

 

Highlights include: 

• 99.54% SACE completion 

• 6,068 results in the A Band 

• 312 merit certificates awarded to 269 Students 

 

“Congratulations to the Catholic school students who received one or more subject merits. These 

students gained an overall subject grade of A+ and demonstrated exceptional achievement in that 

subject. 

 

“I congratulate the students on their focus and determination. I also express my thanks to the 

teachers and the students’ families who have supported them throughout this year and, indeed, 

throughout their thirteen years of schooling.” 

 

A number of students from Catholic schools undertake the International Baccalaureate Diploma, a 

senior secondary program that is administered globally. Their results will be available on January 3 

2020. 
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